
 

 

November 24th, 2018 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

I am honored to write a letter of recommendation for Isaiah Quigley.  I worked with Isaiah 

during the Fall 2018 semester, for his EDUC 475/476/477 student teaching.  Isaiah is an excellent 

candidate to serve as a teacher.   

For Isaiah’s student teaching requirements, the School of Education assigned Isaiah to a 

kindergarten placement.  Isaiah had to complete rigorous coursework and perform well in student 

teaching.  He did a wonderful job with all of the requirements.  I observed his teaching abilities in 

the demanding placement.  Isaiah provided high quality instruction in demonstrating his knowledge 

of the subject matter.  In his teaching setting, Isaiah desired to help students succeed in their 

academic and personal goals.  His many strengths included collaborating with colleagues, 

facilitating classroom discussions, planning useful lessons, and providing effective classroom 

management.  I appreciated Isaiah’s respect for deadlines and technical requirements.  In addition, 

he also earned high praise and high reviews from his host teacher.   

Based on my observations, Isaiah is capable of performing educational tasks with excellent 

proficiency.  I expect that Isaiah will be very successful in his endeavors to educate his future 

students.  If you have additional questions, please feel free to email me. 

 

Sincerely, 

L. Daniele Bradshaw, Ph.D.   

Liberty University School of Education 

LDBRADSHAW3@LIBERTY.EDU 

(434) 592-6296 


